
Champlain Parkway Project Abutter Meeting POSTPONED 

The Champlain Parkway Project has postponed the Lakeside Avenue and Pine Street Project Abutters 

Meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 13, from 6-8 pm due to severe inclement weather. This meeting 

will be rescheduled! Supplemental information will follow.  

Crews will continue to work on utility installation and roadway reconstruction on Lakeside between the 

railroad tracks & at its intersection with Pine under full closure. Work along Pine between Kilburn St & 

Lakeside west of Pine has been postponed until the beginning of August. Crews will begin preparatory 

work for the roadway rehabilitation and shared-use path along Pine anticipated to start in mid-August.  

For more information, visit champlainparkway.com or contact the project team at 802-496-8956 or 

info@champlainparkway.com. 
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